
Dear Committee Members 
 
I am concerned about Human Rights for people with Autism Spectrum 
Disorders(ASDs).The Australian Institute of Health and Welfare cite ASD as the 
disability most likely to result in severe impairment.It is profoundly unjust that the 
Commonwealth States and Territories Disability Agreements do not make adequate 
provisionfor Australians with ASDs.I formally request that the Members of the Senate 
Community Affairs References Committee take steps to ensure this happens. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs M Ratten. 




